
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 2022 

 

Dear Applicant 

 

Teacher of Science (start date Easter 2022 or as soon as possible) 

 

Thank you for your interest in the above position.  The closing date for applications is Midday 

on Wednesday 26th January 2022 and interviews will take place on a date to be confirmed.  

 

To assist you in your application, the following is enclosed: 

 

• Person Specification 

• Faculty Information  

• Application Form 

The Carlton Academy is part of The Redhill Academy Trust and shares its ethos. As such, a 

relentless focus on securing excellent academic outcomes for all students is the core purpose 

of this academy, with high quality teaching and learning across the provision for students aged 

11-18 in an academic and social environment that both inspires and enthuses. The Carlton 

Academy was judged to be a ‘Good’ school by Ofsted in March 2017.   

 

If you would like to be considered for this post, you are asked to return a completed application 

form along with a letter of now more than two sides outlining the following: 

1. Your reasons for applying for this role 

2. Your experience and success to date relevant to this role 

For and informal discussion about the role, please contact Jemma Emmott, Assistant 

Headteacher j.emmott@theacademycarlton.org Completed applications should be sent by 

email to Miss Hall (PA and Office Manager) at e.hall@theacademycarlton.org by the closing 

date.  

The academy is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young 

people. This role involves daily contact and regulated activity with children. As such, the post 

is subject to an enhanced Disclosure and Barring Service check. 

 

Finally, I would like to thank you for your interest in The Carlton Academy and look forward to 

receiving your application. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Richard Pierpoint 

Executive Head 
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